
TULSA HALE CLASS OF 1975 

45th REUNION UPDATE 

TO: All 1975 Hale Graduates 

FROM: Tulsa Hale 1975 - 45th reunion committee 

DATE: 6-23-2020 

    Fellow Rangers; Your 45th annual reunion committee regrets to inform you that our 

scheduled reunion date of September 26th, 2020, has been indefinitely postponed due to the 

coronavirus pandemic. This decision was reached after consultation with event planners, 

medical professionals, and fellow classmates.  

    It has been decided that a gathering of 170 plus people in a closed environment is highly 

inadvisable at this time. In addition, it has been determined that many out of town graduates 

might not feel comfortable with airline travel and hotel accommodations at this point in the 

pandemic.  

    Our current plan is to re-schedule this event sometime in 2021 when the covid19 virus has 

either been contained or been deemed to be of minimal risk to the general public. In other 

words, when the masks can be safely removed the party will be resumed. We thank you for 

your interest in attending this event and renewing old friendships, we will update you with 

further information as soon as possible. 

    In the meantime, please forward any updated contact information (phone, address, email) 

for either yourself or for any “lost rangers” you may know of. The list of “lost rangers” is 

available at (hale75alumni.org), and contact info should be emailed to Carol Cecil Dickey at 

(tulsahaleclassof75@gmail.com). Your help in updating our contact information is greatly 

appreciated! 

                                          On behalf of the committee, David Dooley, Chairman       
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